St Monica's R.C. High School

BURY OLD ROAD, PRESTWICH, MANCHESTER M25 1JH

Tel: 0161 773 6436

Fax: 0161 773 7155

Finance Dept: 0161 798 0186

PE Dept: 0161 798 8206

Email: stmonicas@bury.gov.uk

Web: www.stmonicas.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. A.M. Hainsworth, BSc

29th October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Monitoring Inspection of St Monica's RC High School on 30th to 31st October 2018

We have been informed today that St Monica's RC High School will receive a monitoring inspection on 30th and 31st October 2018. The Lead Inspector will be Mrs Helen O'Neill, HMI.

Your views about school are important to us

If you are a registered parent or carer of a pupil at the school (including pupils on sick leave or who are temporarily excluded), you can tell Ofsted your views about the school by completing Ofsted's online survey, Parent View, at https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk.

To register your views, you will need to provide your email address, which will be held securely. It will not be used for any purpose other than providing access to the online survey. Neither school, nor Ofsted will have access to any email addresses.

Please complete the online survey by noon on 30th October 2018 as this will give the inspection team more time to consider your views. However, they will consider all online responses that are completed during the inspection.

We would encourage all parents to complete the online survey. We value your comments.

Yours faithfully

Mrs A M Hainsworth Headteacher

A. M. Hainsworth

















